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Aura Energy Limited (ASX: AEE) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Aura Energy Limited (‘AEE’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of AEE, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 20 May 2020 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 

Todd Lewis 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
 



 
 

Aura Energy Limited 
ACN 115 927 681 

Level 1, 34-36 Punt Road, Windsor, Victoria, Australia, 3181 
Phone: +61 (0)3 9516 5600/Facsimile: +61 (0)3 9516 6565 

 

 

 

18 May 2020 

 

The Manager 

Company Announcements Office 

ASX Limited 

Level 6, 20 Bridges Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 
Dear Sir 

AURA ENERGY LIMITED 

TRADING HALT 

 

Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.1, Aura Energy Limited (the “Company”) requests a 

trading halt of its securities with effect immediately.  The Company wishes to clarify 

recent releases to the market. 

The Company will seek a trading halt for two days and expects to be able to 

recommence trading on Wednesday, 20 May 2020. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

JM Madden 

Company Secretary 
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